
Mackie Moments 

For the week of April 12, 2021 
***Wisdom, Love, Respect, Humility, Honesty, Truth, Courage*** 

 

 

Monday 12 
 

⮚ Spring Break – No school 

⮚ Ramadan Mubarak! 

 

Tuesday 13 
 

⮚ Spring Break – No school 

 

Wednesday 14 ⮚ Spring Break – No school 

⮚ Happy Birthday to Samrat! 

Thursday 15 
 

⮚ Spring Break – No school 

⮚ Happy Birthday to Alim! 

Friday 16 
 

⮚ Spring Break – No school 

Important Dates 
 
Virtual Celebration of Life 
for Ms. Jackie and the 
unveiling of the Jackie 
Lewsey Learning Centre-
April 29 - 2pm 
 
Kindergarten registration 
is available online, visit 
the TDSB website for 
more info.  
 
SAFE ARRIVAL LINE 
IS  416-396-6265  
(24 HOURS/DAY) 
 
TDSB SECURITY for after 
hours is 416-395-4620  
 
April is:  
* Hispanic Heritage    
  Month 
 
* Sikh Heritage Month 
 
* Latin America Heritage       
  Month 
  

 

Enjoy the Spring Break with some safe outside time!! We will all wait 

for the next steps together.  

 

Congratulations again to Mr. Moutadayne who will be Vice Principal at 

Duke of Connaught PS starting Apr 19. He will be missed but we wish 

him all the best as Apr 9 will be his last day at Mackie. We will 

welcome Mr. Godfrey to our Mackie team on Apr. 19!  

 

Important Announcement regarding: Celebration of Life for Ms. 

Jackie.  We will now host a virtual Celebration on April 29 at 2pm. 

There will be more details to follow. Just a reminder that in lieu of 

flowers the family has requested donations to purchase books for the 

Jackie Lewsey Learning Commons. If you are interested in making a 

donation please make cheques payable to Cherie Daniel and send 

everything to: Cherie Daniel C/o Sunshine Childcare Centre     

4679 Kingston Road, Unit 8 and 9, Toronto, On, M1E 2P8 

 

Our George P Mackie School Council has finalized a letter that can be 

used to help fundraise for classroom technology. If you or someone 

you know might be interested in donating please contact our School 

Council Chair Anne Turner for the letter at:  

SC.GeorgePMackieJuniorPublicSchool@tdsb.on.ca 
 

We are excited to share an opportunity to join a Virtual Mental 

Health Week Event hosted by Bliss Carman Sr Public School. The 

event kicks off May 3rd for Children's Mental Health Week. The 

purpose of this event is to support the mental health and well-being 

of students and families through informative sessions and workshops. 

Each guest speaker comes with a wealth of knowledge and eagerness 

to share their experience and support for parents and families. We 

look forward to bringing our community together for these engaging 

sessions. Please see the attached flyer and sign up by emailing 

BlissCarmanPSJr@tdsb.on.ca  Hope to see you there!  
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